5 CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAS

California State Court
Unity and Charity

Release #20
November, 2021

Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members:

Your court has a chance to win 2 paid reservations to the State Spiritual
Retreat this May 27, 28 & 29 of 2022, Just be the CDA court that sells the
most tickets. You still have time to sell, sell & sell.

We will be having our Holiday Opportunity Fundraiser. All tickets are $2.00
each or buy a full sheet for $20.00.
First Place- $1,000.
Second Place- $500.
Third Place- $250.
Drawing will take place at the California State Board meeting on December
4th. Winner does not need to be present.

Ticket stubs and money, (checks made out to California State CDA,
fundraiser in memo) is due by November 30, mail to Maria Santos-Silva
P.O. Box 748, Tulare, Ca 93275. Each Court can make as many copies as
needed. Please help us make this a successful fundraiser.

Thank you so much for helping us.

Take care. God bless.
In Unity and Charity



